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To all Kingwood/Humble Area Aggie Families!     

 
President’s Corner 
 
We closed out Fall 2014 semester with a flurry even if it wasn’t the snowflake kind.  November 

brought us a wonderful Holiday Traditions banquet.  Over 115 sponsors and donors contributed 

funds, goods and services combined with generous 260 guests to make our major fundraiser of the 

year a resounding success. Open up our website www.khaggiemoms.org to view the wonderful list 

and help us to personally thank them every time you see them.  Also, we had half of our past club 

presidents, several past federation officers and current federation officers attend to help us celebrate 

the 30th Anniversary of our club.  Thanks to our wonderful Banquet chairs and their faithful group of 

Aggie Moms and friends that put this special event together.  If you attended and have a picture to 

share, please email it to us so we can incorporate on the website.   Then December rolled in with a 

record 180 Goody Bags to pack and deliver to Galveston and College Station.  I got assigned in the 

baked goods room this year on packing day and was amazed at the super goodies that were so 

thoughtfully and lovingly prepared to be included in the bags.  And the student feedback has been 

awesome.  I like to think we showed the love to our Aggies at the very moment they needed us. I 

hope that Fall 2014 was a passing semester for all our Ags.   

 

It is our experience that attendance to our monthly meetings starts dropping off after the Fall 

semester, but we want to keep everyone interested in coming.  We still have a lot in store for us.  

January will be here before we know it and we are inviting Dads and students to our January meeting.  

Our January speaker is from the Career Center and who doesn’t want to know how to improve our 

futures!  Come see what awesome services the Career Center offers to students and former students 

looking for internships and their forever job.  Hope to see you and your family at our next general 

meeting! 

 

Happy New Year and Gig’em! 

 

Lisa Lawrence ‘81 

2014-15 President 

Lisa2busy@gmail.com 

 

http://www.khaggiemoms.org/
mailto:Lisa2busy@gmail.com
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Programs
 

HOWDY Aggie Moms, Dads and Students…do not miss the 
January 6th meeting as we are hosting Paul Pausky, Former Student 
Career Services Associate Director. He will provide important 
knowledge about how the Career Center can help both current and 
former Aggies, as well as explain significant information that students 
need to know when finding a job.  We will be meeting on January, 6th 
@ 6:30 p.m. at Christ the King Lutheran Church, 3803 Lake Houston 

Parkway, Kingwood.  Paul will also be there before and after the meeting to meet with parents and 
students that have questions. For more information call Carolyn at 832-746-5254 or visit the club’s 
website at: www.khaggiemoms.org. 

 
Program Chair:  Carolyn Suydam 832-746-5254 carolyn.suydam@insperity.com 

 

 

 
 

Goody Bags – ORDER NOW!!!     Spring Deadline – April 1st  
 

 

We want to thank each and every one who made the FALL GOODY BAG such a success.  We 

handed out 180 cooler bags with embroidered luggage tags and none of it would have been possible 

without ALL the help received. 

 

Gig’em to all the moms who …. came to pack the bags; provided the ENORMOUS amount of baked 

goods; calculated how many of the delicious baked goods each bag should have (a huge job!); cut 

and tied beautiful tulle bows; loaded the bags in cars; drove our precious cargo to our campuses .... 

AND for all those that were able to help hand out the bags, it was such a fun day and each of our 

Aggie students were so gracious. 

 

Thanks again and Gig’em 

 
Co-Chairs: Angela Wisenbaker - angelaw@wisenbaker.com   

                   Terri Gibson - tgibson3@kingwoodcable.com 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.khaggiemoms.org/
mailto:carolyn.suydam@insperity.com
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Scholarship & Philanthropy 
 
Howdy! The Kingwood/Humble Aggie Moms Club was pleased to award two $200 

student awards at their November General Meeting. Winners of the student awards 

were Mason Hall, Class of 2017 and Conner Schumacher, Class of 2016. 

Congratulations to both students! Please remember to stop by the Scholarship and 

Philanthropy table and enter your student’s name for a chance to receive a student 

award. Two student awards are given out at each meeting.  

 
Scholarship and Philanthropy Co-Chairs:  Paula Beck - paulabeck@kingwoodcable.com 

        Karen Ehlig - karenehlig@gmail.com 

 

 

 

We are seeking the individual who originally set up a PayPal account for KHAMC a few 

years ago.  Due to banking privacy laws, we are unable to obtain this name from PayPal, 

but would like to update the account.  Without her permission, we are unable to make any 

changes.  Since this account still carries her name, there may be some liability issues that 

involve her as well so we would like to release her from all of those.  If you assisted in this 

Paypal account set up, or know who MIGHT have, could you please contact Ida Schultze 

(ida.schultze@humble.k12.tx.us) or Lisa Lawrence (lisa2busy@gmail.com).  Thank you for any help 

you can provide us in locating this individual! 

 

 

Membership 
 

Our membership continues to grow thanks to all our wonderful Aggie Moms !! We are now at 152 and 

counting! Whoop!  Hope everyone has a safe and Happy New Year! Please join us at our next 

meeting in January. 

  

Membership Co-Chairs:   Gayle Howell - born2shop321@yahoo.com    

Donna Hunter - sbmktd@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Aggie Moms Club Meeting: 

Tuesday, January 6th @ 6:30 pm 

Christ the King Lutheran Church  

3803 W. Lake Houston Pkwy 

Kingwood, 77339 
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